
Dear Families, 

Once again the school has been very 

busy with extra curricular activities. 

Parents, teachers and students were all 

very supportive of Maori Language 

Week this week with some wonderful 

learnings. Once again the students 

enjoyed going to different classes, 

mixing with different children and 

learning new skills. Thanks Mrs Levitt 

and Miss Dallas for your hard work. 

Next week we have a few sporting 

activities happening with our Rugby 

Tackle team in the North Harbour 

Finals, as are the Yr 5/6 Girls Tackle 

team. Our Girls Cricket team is at a 

tournament next Tuesday and thanks to 

Travis Barker and Alison Hansen for 

their work. We have had success with 

our netball teams and hockey teams 

winning or coming second in their 

respective grades. The Year 5 children 

have their first Waterwise session next 

week and the Middle Syndicate will be 

starting tennis lessons. 

The Senior Syndicate are having a 

medieval feast on 26 September to 

celebrate the end of their topic study. 

Thanks to all the Senior Syndicate 

parents for your support in costumes, 

Lachlan Trembath for cooking the lamb 

on the spit and to the staff and 

students for all your hard work. 

If your child has reached 40, 80 or 120 

weeks at school, they will bring home a 

National Standards report at the end of 

the term. If you have any questions 

about this report please see your 

child’s teacher or myself. 

The building project is still on track for 

us to be in the rooms at the beginning 

of Term 4 and the climbing frame and 

shade structure keep getting put back, 

however both companies say they will 

be finished by the end of the term. 

Finally, there have been some 

individual newsletters sent home during 

the week. We do try to keep these to a 

minimum and not to keep flooding you 

with information. Sometimes I have to 

decide is this information warranted to 

inform parents. One midweek 

newsletter that I thought would benefit 

the community was the 

opening of an after-school 

programme in the Rose 

Centre run by SKIDS. Due to 

all our rooms being full we 

have not been able to 

prov ide th is  serv ice. 

Hopefully this service, which 

you pay for, will be valuable. 

Bruce Cunningham 

Principal 
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Upcoming Events 

Friday 15 

September 

Assembly with Rooms 

17 and 19 

Tuesday 19 

September 

Girls cricket 

tournament at 

Rosedale Park 

Friday 22 

September 
Kids’ Movie Night  

Friday 29 

September 

Assembly with Room 

15 

Friday 29 

September 

Last day of Term 3—

Loud Shirt Day 

Monday 16 

October 
First day of Term 4 

14  Septe mbe r  2017  

TERM DATES  

Term 3 2017 Mon 24 Jul- Fri 29 Sep 

Term 4 2017 Mon 16 Oct - Fri 15 Dec 

Term 1 2018 Wed 31 Jan - Fri 13 Apr 

Term 2 2018 Mon 30 Apr - Fri 6 Jul 

Term 3 2018 Mon 23 Jul- Fri 28 Sep 

Term 4 2018 Mon 15 Oct - Fri 14 Dec 

Welcome to our New Entrants 
Luke Clayton, Madeleine Huckle, 
Arlo Collins, Phoenix McQuoid 

and Lena Jeftic.  

Welcome also to our new students 
Lucy and Jacinda Gatman from 
Windy Ridge School, Lydia 
Marshall from the USA  and Andy 
and Lucas Yang from Mairangi 

Bay School. 

An invitation for Ex-Pupils and 
Friends of Takapuna Grammar 
School to register and celebrate our 
90th School Reunion at Labour 
Weekend (Friday 20th to Sunday 
22nd October 2017). 
Takapuna Grammar School 90th 
Reunion Committee Email: 
reunion2017@tgs.school.nz 
Website: http://
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Certificate Winners   

Room 1 Phoenix Crane 

Room 2 Nicole Zhao 

Room 3 Aidan Simpkins 

Room 4 Jack Clements 

Room 5 Lily Maurice 

Room 6 Jesse Wilkins 

Room 7 Zona Sun 

Room 8 Sophie Wesney 

Room 9 Archie Fox 

Room 10 Arlo Vanderlaan 

Room 11 Luke Donnelly 

Room 12 Finn Kulak 

Room 13 Freya James 

Room 14 Simon Zheng 

Room 15 Sylvie Millham 

Room 17 Siena Phillips 

Room 18 Lily Glancy 

Room 19 Luiza Grigoryan 

Room 20 Nathaniel Hay 

The Values Award went 

to Room 8. 

 The Bayleys Growth 

Mindset Award went to 

the Musicians of Bremen 

Cast. 

We’ve got some events coming up!  Kids’ 

Movie Night on 22 September and the 

movie is…Ice Age Collision Course (takes 

place in the distant past was the clue – 

did anyone guess this one?)!  We’ll need 

some helpers on the day with the 

following things: Prep (during the school 

day on Friday 22 Sept): Popping popcorn 

and setting up the hall.  In the evening 

we’ll need some helpers on the door pre-

movie and helpers to stay during the 

movie.  If you are interested, please 

email me by Sunday, 17 September.   

 

Our big event in Term 4 (can’t believe 

we’re nearly there!) is the Family Fun 

Night, when Belmont families come for 

an evening of food and drinks, games, 

and a disco in the hall.  It’s a great 

evening and this year will take place on 

Friday, 1 December.  Put the date in your 

calendar now, as we hope to see you 

there, and we need helpers for an hour 

or so each to run the games and food 

stalls.  If everyone helps a little, then we 

all get to have fun and enjoy the fair!  

Sign-up sheets will be posted in your 

classes closer to the time.   

 

Nissa Jameson  PTA 

021 107 5942  

Nissa.jameson@yahoo.co.nz 

Wear your 
loudest shirt 
on Friday 29 
September. 
Donate  a 

gold coin to 
help DEAF 

kids to 
LISTEN and SPEAK. 

 

http://www.loudshirtdaynz.org/ 

Congratulations to Amanda Everett who 

has been selected for the Northern 

Football Federation U11/U12 team 

competing at the Weir Rose Bowl in 

Cambridge 


